
 

Northern Lights ABC PTA Board Application 
 
 
 

Name:_____________________________________________ 
 
Phone #:___________________________________________ 
 
Email:_____________________________________________ 
 
 
I would like to serve a 1 year term on the Northern Lights 
ABC PTA Board for the 2025-2026 school years.  
 

 
​Vice President 
​Secretary 
 

 
 
 

Please return this completed form to the PTA Box in the Front Office or via email to 
nlabcptapresident@gmail.com by April 25, 2025. Thank you for your interest in serving on the 

NLABC PTA Board! Elections will run on May 6, 2025 during the NLABC PTA General 
Membership Meeting at 3:00pm. 
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